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Each month, SpirePoint Private Client highlights a charity
that is doing excellent work in our community. This month,
we have chosen Indian River Habitat for Humanity.

Indian River Habitat for Humanity believes that a safe,
affordable home is the foundation for a stronger future.
Since 1991, they’ve partnered with families, volunteers, and
donors to build and repair homes across Indian River
County, creating opportunity, stability, and community.

This summer, they are excited to break ground on Gifford
Gardens, a vibrant new neighborhood that will bring over a
dozen affordable homes to life in the historic Gifford
community. These homes are more than construction
projects; they’re life-changing opportunities for families to

SPIREPOINT PRIVATE CLIENT

Q@ 830 Azalea Lane
Vero Beach, FL 32963

L /72.316.1271

@ www.spirepointpc.com

thrive, thanks to the generosity and commitment of
Habitat for Humanity’s partners.

Looking ahead, they are preparing for a future
neighborhood: Citrus Crossing. Scheduled to break
ground in January 2026, Citrus Crossing will feature 32
new homes, providing hard working local families with the
stability and dignity of homeownership.

Indian River Habitat is not only a builder, but also a
catalyst for positive change. Through affordable housing,
they invest in families, strengthen neighborhoods, and
build a better future for all.

You can help make it happen. Volunteer, donate, or learn
more at IRCHabitat.org
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